
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
5/9/2019  

Dear parents and carers, 

Just a quick note to say Welcome Back!!!! 

I hope you have all enjoyed the opportunity to spend some quality time with your children. 

I must say how unbelievably smart the children looked today. I hope all this lovely uniform is labelled and I 

am not outside trying to find owners for the lost property this year. 

Also, everyone was on time today – no lates – let’s start as we mean to go on. 

After a great summer break, myself and the staff have had 3 INSET days and have been looking forward to 

the return of your children – our school is not the same without the children here. 

We are very lucky to have some new staff members on our team; 

A new Year 1 teacher – Mrs Ubor, 2 new PGCEs - Miss Egilmez in yr 2 and Miss Kantouri in yr 6 and 2 

new teaching assistants – Miss Lee in Year 4 and Mrs Smart in yr 5. 

I hope you will all join me in welcoming them to our Enfield Heights community. 

Nut Free School Zone – please remember that if a child has a nut allergy it is not just eating nuts that can 

cause a severe reaction. Being touched on the skin or smelling the breath of someone who has had a 

product containing nuts can trigger an anaphylactic shock – a severe and potentially life-threatening allergic 

reaction. For this reason, we cannot have nuts in school in any form. So please much sure your child’s 

lunch box does not have any nut products. 

We have 2 lovely new libraries in the school – we know that a major factor to having good English skills is 

developing a love for reading – please support us in encouraging your children to read. 

As I have said to many of you before, I know that a successful and happy school depends on all of us 

working together. As parents you make an important contribution to children’s achievements at school and I 

want us to continue to develop the relationship between the school and parents. Contact the office if you 

are interested in volunteering.  

I will be holding a coffee morning on Wednesday 9th October at 9am and I will also be keeping in touch 

with a half termly newsletter. 

I hope you all enjoy hearing about your children’s exciting first day back at school and I look forward to a 

great year ahead. 

All the best 

Mrs Bacon 

Head of School 

 


